Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, March 24, 2020, 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: To attend this meeting please use the following link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4785000250519443212 or dial into +1 (562) 247-8422; Access code: 297-140-948.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 441629-1-52-01

Project Description: SR 822/Sheridan Street Resurfacing, Restoration and Rehabilitation
(RRR) Project from N 22nd Avenue to SR 5/US-1/ S Federal Highway, Broward County.
Project improvements include milling and resurfacing the existing roadway, modifying three medians, upgrading pedestrian signals and lighting at N Dixie Highway and N 21st Avenue, and upgrading sidewalks and curb ramps to meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.
Construction will begin March 29, 2021 and is estimated to be completed in Fall 2021. The estimated construction cost is $893,624.
The meeting will consist of a brief presentation followed by a question & answer segment and comments from 5:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m., and again from 6:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. An unguided PowerPoint slideshow will take place between 5:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Project staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Questions will be answered as time allows and in order received. If your question is not addressed during the event, a response will be provided in writing following the Virtual Public Meeting. If you are not able to join the Virtual Public Meeting, a recording will be posted at: https://d4fdot.com/bcfdot/.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Mr. David Schweiger, FDOT Project Manager, at (954)958-7522 or by email at david.schweiger@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. David Schweiger, FDOT Project Manager, at (954)958-7522 or by email at david.schweiger@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. David Schweiger, FDOT Project Manager, at (954)958-7522 or by email at david.schweiger@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
